
GOLDEN GATE JOAD 
ATHLETE CODE OF CONDUCT 

 
In consideration of the participation in activities of the Golden Gate JOAD 
Program, I __________________, acknowledge, understand, and agree to abide by 
this Athlete Code of Conduct and pledge to uphold the spirit of this Code of 
Conduct, which offers a general guide to my conduct. 
 
Therefore, I pledge and agree to the following: 
 
1. I will at all times display the conduct expected of me and that will not in 
anyway bring disrespect, discredit, or dishonor to either myself, my fellow 
archers, or organizers of the program.  
 
2. I will conform to all applicable local, state, and federal laws and 
regulations, and any rules, regulations, and codes that may be established for 
events, programs, and activities in which I participate. 
 
3. I will act in a sportsmanlike manner consistent with the spirit of fair play 
and responsible conduct.  
 
4. I will maintain a level of fitness and competitive readiness which will 
permit my performance to be at the maximum of my ability.  
 
5. I will refrain from conduct detracting from my ability or that of my 
teammates to attain peak performance.  
 
6. I will respect the property of others whether personal or public.  
 
7. I will respect members of my team, other teams, spectators and officials, and 
engage in no form of verbal, physical or sexual harassment or abuse. 
 
8. I realize that if I choose to take actions other than those described herein, 
I will be subject to disciplinary action and that the consequences of my actions 
could possibly affect my participation in the Golden Gate JOAD Program. In 
addition to the foregoing, but not by way of limitation, the following could 
result in disciplinary proceedings:  
 
A. Transporting, possession, or unauthorized use of alcoholic beverages, illegal 
drugs. 
 
B. Any physical damage to facilities, equipment, including destruction of 
property 
 
C. Any act considered to be an offense under federal, state, or local laws. 
 
D. Misconduct (i.e., inappropriate horseplay, theft, fighting, etc.). 
 
I recognize that this Code does not establish a complete set of rules which 
prescribes every aspect of appropriate behavior.  
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ ________________________________ 
Signature of Archer     Date  



 
 
 
PARENTS/LEGAL GUARDIANS OF MINORS This is to certify that I, as parent/legal 
guardian of above Archer, have had sufficient opportunity to review the 
provisions of this Athlete Code of Conduct; understand its purpose, meaning and 
intent; and have explained to my son/daughter/ward the aforementioned stipulated 
conditions and their meaning and ramifications.  
 
 
MEDIA Release... I authorize the Golden Gate Junior Olympic Archery Development 
program to use my son/daughter/ward’s likeness their materials, including their 
website, social media, and other materials. If you wish to opt out of the media 
release, please Strike out this paragraph and initial here. 

________ 
 
 
 
___________________________________________  ________________________________ 
Parent/Legal Guardian Signature    Date  
 
Name:  _______________________________ 
 
Address:  _______________________________ 
 

_______________________________ 
 
Telephone:  _______________________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________ 


